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WELCOME TO OUR READING FOR PLEASURE NEWSLETTER!
At Leavening Community Primary School, we are passionate about fostering a
love of reading in all our pupils. Each term, we will share recommended books for
different Key Stages, top reading tips, and exciting literary events.

Recommended Reads- 
Early Years & Key Stage 1 (Ages 4-7)

📖The Day the Crayons Quit 
     – Drew Daywalt 
📖Supertato – Sue Hendra 

Key Stage 2 (Ages 7-11)

📖 The Boy at the Back of the Class 
     – Onjali Q. Raúf 
📖 The Explorer – Katherine Rundell 
📖 When the Sky Falls – Phil Earle 

Top Tips for Encouraging Reading at Home

📌Read Together – Even older children enjoy being read to.
📌Create a Reading Space – A cosy nook with books can encourage  
                                                reading.
📌Let Them Choose – Allow children to select books that interest them.
📌Lead by Example – Show your child that reading is enjoyable 
                                   by reading yourself.
📌Talk About Books – Discussing stories helps deepen comprehension 
                                    and interest.

27th March | 1st May | 22nd May | 12th June* | 3rd July(collection only)
*Depending on the weather and therefore when Sports Day will take place -
Pop-up will run on 12th June or 19th June - we will confirm nearer the time.

Pop Up Library Dates



WORLD BOOK DAY AT LEAVENING CP SCHOOL
On World Book Day Neil Clark, one of our parents, visited in his role
as a published author and read his fabulous story book ‘Crash, Bang,
Wallop’. This is a delightful picture book that celebrates both noise
and quiet. The story follows three boisterous characters—Crash,
Bang, and Wallop—who love making lots of noise. As they crash
through the story, they encounter three quieter characters who help
them discover the joys of calm and quiet moments. With playful
characters, bouncy rhyming text, and vibrant artwork, this book is a
real treat to enjoy together. It also includes a bonus mindfulness
activity at the back to encourage quieter moments in the day.

We also had a visit from our Governor Jan who read a delightful story to Conkers
about ‘A Buzzy Bee’ (kindly modelled by Mrs Raines). Jan also read poetry to Oak Trees
class and set them some challenges.
Our pupils came dressed in their comfy clothes or pyjamas and brought in one of their
favourite books. They spent time in house teams sharing stories and reading together.

Happy Reading! 📚
Leavening Community Primary School Literacy Team




